
Battery Disposal 

 

Both Lowes and Home Depot are set up to accept these kinds of batteries for 
recycling. They can also be disposed of at the Lake County Recyling Center on 
Rolling Acres Road (about a mile south of 466 on the east side of Rolling Acres 
Road). Tuesday and Saturday, 7:30-5:00 


